N.B.M. Newsletter

November 2023

November has been an exciting month and we wanted to share some of the details from it. We had our graduation ceremony and were able to follow up and finalize some other



ministry opportunities. A team went down this year to participate in graduation but also to continue growing and developing new avenues of ministry in Nicaragua. The team included the Executive Director of NBM, Kenny van Hoven, and several other members involved in the leadership of NBM. They celebrated with the graduates and their families, connected with pastors in the country, developed plans for new ministries, and provided needed materials to local churches. The team had the opportunity to hand out more than 940 Bibles and placed



95,500 tracts in the hands of national pastors representing 50 different churches in Nicaragua. They were also able to get full sets of leadership material and Sunday School

curriculum to 20 of those churches covering teaching from kids through adults.







Our graduation ceremony this year was incredible! We had over 500 people in attendance to celebrate the graduates from the institute. As you can see from the pictures, it was a full house! We are excited to see our graduates continuing in active ministry. Every single one of them is either currently involved in pastoring a church or are working towards planting a church. We are thrilled to continue working with them and seeing the fruit of their labor in ministry!





We are so grateful for the many opportunities to serve and meet the needs of churches in Nicaragua. As we come closer to the end of the year, we are thrilled to report another fruitful season of work while looking ahead to what God has planned for the coming year in Nicaragua and the rest of Central America.

